
 

 

 

 

Dear interested and friends of Africa 
 

 

We cordially invite you to the online conference: 
 

“Western consumer behaviour and effects on the African continent 
towards achieving the SDGs” 

       
Taking examples of what producers in Africa earn from such important raw materials like 
coffee and cocoa beans; gold, diamond, coltan etc. (supply chain and working conditions 
in production countries). Effects of fishing near and in African countries. 
What effects do the old clothes, chicken parts and the electrical garbage which end up in 
Africa have for the market and producers in these countries.  
 
We want to use the online-seminar with experts in Africa and Germany to talk about the 
effects of some of these examples in the African continent and exchange ideas on what 
needs to be done. 

Invitation Online conference 
“Western consumer behaviour and effects 

on the African continent towards achieving 
the SDGs” 

SDGs 

The language of the event is English  
 

Participation is free of charge 

The technical requirement for participation is an internet-enabled device (computer, tablet or Handy …) 
 

The event takes place as part of   “Chat der Welten” programme 
 

Further information and registration: dkzentler.info@gmail.com 
 

After successful registration, the participants will receive the link to the event by email 
 

 

Speakers 
 

Dorothy Kidza-Zentler: Lecturer for Global Learning- Chat der Welten (CdW), Global facilitator 
                                             BtE – EpiZ Reutlingen und Future Fashion DEAB Stuttgart   
 
James Iga:    Lecturer for Global Learning BtE- EPiZ Reutlingen 
 

Jeremiah Ssekabira:   Coordinator of “Chat mit Uganda” (CmU) 
 
 

Panellists:   from Germany and Uganda 
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GOAL 13 
Tuesday, October 27th from 5:00p.m to 7:30p.m.  (Germany time) 
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